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12 March 2025 

Dear families, 

Eid Celebrations Friday 4 April  

In celebration of Eid al-Fitr we have a day of fun planned in school on the last day of our 
spring term, Friday 4 April. 

The day will include some practical DT and Food tech activities and the chance to taste some 
delicious treats.  As well as some wonderful cultural music, dance and fashion experiences, 
there will also be some sporting events available for your child to participate in. 

There will be an opportunity for pupils to visit a hairstyling booth, (this will not include any 
products) as well as experienced staff offering a mehndi (henna) design to pupils’ hands.. 
Please reply using the following link to enable your child to participate: 
https://forms.office.com/e/j9mqxCM7Q4  - this will help us for planning purposes.  Please 
note, henna can stain the skin for around two weeks. If you give permission, your child can 
still change their mind, but only pupils with permission will be invited to participate on the day 
so please ensure you complete the form to prevent any disappointment. 

The day will be a non-uniform day, pupils are invited to wear their own party clothes or 
traditional dress to celebrate. We have gratefully received some donations from Mullaco and 
Islamic Relief UK for items needed on the day.  There is no cost to you for the day but anyone 
who would like to can make a voluntary contribution via ParentPay, the proceeds of which 
will be donated to charity in the spirit of Eid. 

We look forward to what promises to be a totally inclusive and enjoyable day for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

M Carroll 

Mrs M Carroll 
Deputy Head 
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